

Dear family

We hope that you and your relatives are safe from the unfortunate calamity took place near to us. As you all know that many families have lost their homes, and facing immense hardships due to the tragic mishap in Wayanad District.

In times like these, it is our collective responsibility to extend a helping hand to those in need. With this in mind, we are launching a charity fund to support the victims of the Wayanad landslide. Our goal is to raise sufficient funds to either gift a new house to a deserving family or, at the very least, contribute a substantial amount to the Govt. authorities managing the relief efforts.

We humbly request your participation in this noble cause. Any amount you can contribute will make a significant difference. Together, we can show the strength and compassion of our school community and provide much-needed support to the affected families.

You can send your maximum possible donations to the Account Shown Below-

The Oxford School, A/c Number 4418 0101 0033 367, Union Bank of India, Nellikode Branch. IFSC. UBIN0544183

After the payment the screenshot should be forwarded to the grade in charges.

You may use this QR code too



Let us come together to make a positive impact and provide relief to those who have lost so much.

Thank you for your generosity and support.